---------- FOrwarded message ---------
From: UOD - FOI <FOl@derby.ac.uk>
Date: Thu, 3 Aug 2023 at 12:41 pm

Subiject: -
To:

Freedom of Information Act 2000 request FOI 3005

Thank you for your recent request for information.

Your request and our responses:
1. Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE,
please provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA.

There have been no financial interactions between the above parties.

2. Please provide all documentation the university holds about the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). This is a student group at your university controlled
by the Chinese embassy.

This society has not been active since 2021/22 - the University does not hold any documentation.

The information that we provide in response to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests are subject to copyright protection. The copyright is owned by either the University or
a third party. Simply because the information is available under the legislation does not mean the University or the third party has waived its copyright.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request you should write to:
The Data Protection Officer

Legal, Governance and Assurance Services

University of Derby

Kedleston Road

Derby
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